
  

Principal Genisha Wright  

  

Office hours: 7:10 a.m.-3:00 p.m.   
School hours: 7:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  
Early release every 

Wednesday: 12:00 p.m.  
  

Important phone 

Numbers  
  
Main phone number (480-472-1400  
Attendance: (480) 472-1445  
Cafeteria: (480)472-1469  
Health office: 480-472-1485  
Library resource center: (480)472-1457  
Registrar: (480-472-1481)  
Fax: (480-472-1482)  
  

Website: www.mpsaz.org/lowell  
  

2021-2022 important dates  

8/02  Meet the Teacher (4:30-6:00 p.m.)  

    

8/03  First Day of School   

    

    

 

  

Get involved  
We offer several opportunities for families to be 

involved in their child’s school.  PTO meets each 

semester. Our School Improvement Advisory 

Council (SIAC) meets each month. Volunteer 

opportunities are also available through our family 

resource center. Many of our teachers encourage 

parent volunteers in the classroom.  

Student safety is a top priority. Supervision is 

available between 7:10 a.m. and 2:10  
p.m. (12:10 p.m. Wednesdays). 

Children are not to arrive before 7:10 

a.m. Between 7:10 and 7:30 a.m., 

kindergarten students are to be in the 

front playground. All others are to be 

in the back playground.  
  

• When dropping off by the curb, pull 

forward as far as possible.  

• Let children out on the curbside only.  

• Do not leave your vehicle unattended in 

the drop-off area.  

• Leave as soon as possible to allow others 

the same opportunity.  

• If you pull into a parking lot space, walk 

your child safely to the sidewalk.  
  

Dress standards  
We recognize that student dress and grooming 

practices are generally a personal choice. We 

also recognize the relationship between a 

student’s choice of dress and school pride, self-

esteem, and the achievement of curriculum goals 

and educational objectives.  
  

Students are expected to dress in a way that 

promotes our mission. Parent cooperation is 

greatly appreciated. Please see the MPS student 

dress and grooming policy in this mailing. Lowell 

School has a uniform dress code that is 

required for all students.   
  

Bicycle security  
The school does not insure bicycles. We are not 

responsible for loss, theft or vandalism. The bike 

rack is located adjacent to the playground. Students 

should always lock their bikes. Students are not 

allowed to ride skates, Heelys or skateboards to 

school. Students must walk bikes and scooters.  
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Parking lot safety   



 



 
  


